

28.01.21

RE: Nursery open from Monday 1st February 2021

## To the parents of children in nursery green (morning)

Dear parents and carers,

Nursery will reopen for all pupils on Monday 1<sup>st</sup> February. The nursery classrooms are now warm enough for the children to be in school. The government have said nursery classes in primary schools can be open for pupils, at Grove we have not opened due to the temperature in classes.

All nursery pupils can attend as normal. This means there will be no online lessons or work on the school website. The children will be taught in their classroom.

If you have children in other year groups please note the government have said these year groups remain closed.

We will continue to ensure all children wash and sanitise their hands throughout the day.

When you bring your child to school please bring them to the gate on Dawson Road, your child will be dismissed from this gate.

The times for the day are as before:

Monday- Friday 8.30 - 11.30am

Milk and fruit will be provided.

We ask that children wear school uniform. Some children may need to bring a bag with spare underwear and clothing to school, they will hang this on their peg.



I would like to thank all parents for the tremendous effort you have made in helping your child when they have been on live lessons and completing work from the school website.

It will be positive to welcome the nursery children back to school.

You may have questions. Please contact 0121 464 4669 and a member of the administration team will help you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms J Baker Deputy Head teacher